RE: Re:RE: FOI 24/290 — Access to the Latest Version of Perjeta (pertuzumab) RMP

Pharmacovigilanceser <vigilanceservice@mhra.gov.uk>
Tue 16/04/2024 10:29

To
Dear

Thank you for your reply and for confirming that you are happy to wait for the requested
information until the updated version of the RMP for Perjeta has been approved. By
agreement, we will withdraw the current FOI request, FOI 24/290, and when the updated
version of the RMP for Perjeta has been approved, you will need to make a new FOI
request.

We have let the MAH know of this outcome and have requested their estimated current
timelines for approval of the new version of the RMP. Once this timeline has been confirmed,
we will let you know of the estimated date of approval.

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have further queries.
Kind regards,

Vigilance Service & Data Provision Team
Safety & Surveillance Group

Medicines and Healthcare Products Regulatory Agency
10 South Colonnade, Canary Wharf, London E14 4PU
E: vigilanceservice@mhra.gov.uk

Stay connected: mhra.gov.uk/stayconnected

From:

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 2:50 AM

To: Pharmacovigilanceser <vigilanceservice@mbhra.gov.uk>

Subject: Re:RE: FOI 24/290 — Access to the Latest Version of Perjeta (pertuzumab) RMP

Dear VSDP team,

Sorry for the late response. Thank you very much for helping address this request.

It would be greatly appreciated if you could provide a copy of the requested information once the RMP for
Perjeta has been approved. May | know the estimated approval date if possible, e.g. in a couple of weeks or

months? And do | need to raise a new FOI request for the copy of the approved RMP document?

Many thanks.

Best regards,

From: "Pharmacovigilanceser" <vigilanceservice@mbhra.gov.uk>;
Date: Mon, Apr 15, 2024 10:33 PM

Subject: RE: FOI 24/290 — Access to the Latest Version of Perjeta (pertuzumab) RMP
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